
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will have a Public Hearing on April 22, 

2024, at 6:15 pm at City Hall, 2425 N. Mt. Juliet Rd., for the 2nd and final reading on the 

following: 

 Rezone approximately 8.3 acres of property located at Lebanon Road and North 

Greenhill Road, Map 053, Parcels 040.00, 041.00 from CRC to CRC-PUD and adopt the 

Preliminary Master Development Plan (PMDP) for Greenhill Road Commercial 

 Amend FY 23/24 Budget for a Toddler Park at the New Charlie Daniels Park Annex 

 Define the Procedure for Proposing Charter Amendments 

 

 

The Public is invited to attend and comment. 

 

Kenny Martin, City Manager 

City of Mt. Juliet 

 

 


